
Mass Intentions this Weekend 21/22 October 2017 
Saturday 6.00pm: Kevin & Kitty Craven - Anniversary.  Bob Dunne - Anniversary. 

Carmel Garvey - Anniversary.  Michael McMahon - Anniversary.. 
Rosaleen Browne - Anniversary. 

Sunday 10.00am: Do This In Memory. 
Sunday 11.30am: Tom Pigott - Anniversary.  Pat & May Flynn - Anniversary. 

Frank Constantine - Anniversary.  Fr. Gerard Harney - Anniversary 
Friday 8.45am: Mary & Thomas Greene - Anniversary. 

Mass Intentions next Weekend 28/29 October 2017 
Saturday 6.00pm: Philip O’Callaghan - Anniversary.   

Rosaleen McAreavy - Anniversary. 
John & Kathleen Murtagh - Anniversary. 

Sunday 10.00am:  
Sunday 11.30am: Mary Hoey - Anniversary. 

R.I.P.: Please pray for  Bridget Sweeney, Mornington Tower who died during the 
week.  

Priests of the Parish 
Fr. Noel Weir  

Tel: 041 9827384 
Email: mgtparish@eircom.net 
www.morningtonchurch.com 
Office: Mon/Wed/Fri 9.30-2.30pm 

 

Fr. Denis McNelis  P.P. 
Laytown  041 9827258 

Thank you for your Contributions 
Basket: €861.00 / Envelopes: €405.00 /  

Shrine: €105.00  /  Harvest Festival:  €1,485.00 

Mass Times 

Saturday Night Vigil: 6.00 pm 
Sunday 10.00 am & 11.30 am 
Monday: Liturgy of the Word  8.45 am 
Tuesday: 8.45 am 
Wednesday: 8.45 am 
Thursday: 8.45 am 
Friday: 8.45 am 

Eucharistic Ministers 28/29 October 

6.00pm: S Callan, M Butler 
10.00am: E Corrigan, C Garland 
11.30am: P Cohen, P Hetherington, K Kennedy 

Dates for your Diary 2017 
Wednesday 25th Oct: Baptism Team Meeting at 8pm in the Presbytery. 

Thursday 2nd Nov: Catholic Grandparents Association Meeting at 8pm in 
Parish Rooms. 

Sunday 22nd October 2017 
Mission Sunday 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:  Every Wednesday from 9am to 10pm. 
Baptism:  1st & 3rd Sunday of every month at 12.15pm.  Please phone the parish  
office to make arrangements.  A member of our baptismal team will contact you.  
Weddings:  Six months notice to be given to the Church and three months notice to the 
State.  To make a booking please contact the parish office on 041 9827384. 
Presbytery Office Hours this week:  Mon & Wed 9.30am-2pm & Friday 8.30am-1pm 

Confessions from  
6.00pm-7.00pm on Wednesday 
25th October and on Request. 

November - Month of the Holy Souls:  During the month of  
November we remember our dead.  Please write out your list of  

family members and friends who are deceased and bring them to mass 
with you or drop them in to the Presbytery on or before the 29th

 October.   

The blue envelope & list of the dead page are in your envelope box and special 
envelopes are also available in the church porch. 

A special Remembrance Mass will be held on Saturday 4
th

 November at 6pm 
where a candle will be lit for each of the parishioners who died during the past year. 

List of the Dead:  We will remember all the names on the List of the dead at our 
Special Remembrance Mass on Saturday 4th November at 6pm.  We also pray for 

those on the List of the Dead during the month of November and on the First Friday 
of each month at 8.45am Mass. 

Mission Sunday is today Sunday 22nd October.   
A special basket collection will be held as you leave the Church after all Masses 
this weekend 21st/22nd October for the support of the Missions.  You may also 

use the special blue envelope for the Missions in your box of church envelopes.   

Harvest Festival - Thank You 

Thank you to all who helped make the Harvest Festival such a success last weekend - 
those who donated all the fresh vegetables, cakes, jams, etc., those who  
prepared the Church and Parish Rooms, and everyone who  
participated in the Masses.  All proceeds are going to the 

Meath Diocesan Primary Schools Twinning  Project in Burma. 

Bishop Smith asked to have the following the message from the Pro-Life campaign  
published in the parish bulletins in the Diocese this weekend.  

The Oireachtas Committee on abortion voted on Wednesday not to retain the 8th Amendment in 
full, second guessing the public hearings they had scheduled for the next two months. 

Commenting on the vote, Dr Ruth Cullen of the Pro Life Campaign said: 
 The committee have issued the verdict before the evidence was even heard. From the very 

start this process has been a complete travesty. 
 The committee has lined up more than 25 abortion advocates to present but have only invited 

3 pro-life speakers. This signifies the committee's total contempt for democracy and the protec-
tion of human life.” 

 Dr Cullen concluded: “When the extent of this charade sinks in with the public the workings of 
this committee will turn out to be a gift to the pro-life cause. In the meantime, we will continue 
to bring the message to the wider public that abortion is always an injustice to women and un-
born babies. 


